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March 4th 2019 
 

 
 

Dear Parents, 
  
We would like to make you aware of a dangerous game called the "Momo Challenge" that 

has been circulating on social media. The game is directed at children and young adults. 
The challenge involves performing various tasks and providing photos as proof. Some of the 
tasks are violent and may involve self harm and even suicide. There has already been 

deaths associated with this challenge. 
Please talk with your children about the dangers and ask them to speak up if they see 

anyone they know involved in this challenge. Please see the attached Safety Guide for 
Parents and reference links.  
  

Attached PDF is the Momo online safety guide. 
  
Reference Links: 

 
 

https://2j39y52a62gm1afygb3g1xbu-wpengine.netdna-ssl.com/wp-
content/uploads/2019/02/MOMO-Online-Safety-Guide-for-Parents-FEB-2019.pdf 
 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 
 

 
 
 

Dr. Joy Gordon Fernandez 
Proud Principal 
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